
        Staffing – 2021/2022 
Year FSU – Mrs Champion/Mrs Illingworth 

Year 1 – Mrs Shenton 

Year 2- Miss Bradley 

Year 3 – Miss Moore 

Year 4 – Miss Shepherd 

Year 5 – Mr Ward 

Year 6 – Mrs Bower/Mrs Hutcherson 

 

Mr Boswell will be supporting another school 

in our Trust from September – we will miss him 

whilst he’s temporarily away. We look forward 

to welcoming Mr Ward to our staff team.  
 

 

        ‘Moving Up’ – W/C 12 July 
 

During w/c 12 July, the children will ‘move up’ 

into their new classrooms so that they have 

time to enjoy their new environments and get 

to know their new teachers. 

 

It remains the intention of St Mary’s College to 

offer a transition week to Year 6 pupils during 

this same week and more details will follow 

direct from the College in due course. At this 

stage, we await transition information from 

other receiving secondary schools.  
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Term Dates 
School closes at 3pm on Wed 21 July for the summer holiday. Please be reminded that a full set of term 

dates is available on our school website:  https://www.stmhull.org/news-and-events/term-dates  

PTA 
 

We were thrilled that our recent information 

session was well attended with plenty of great 

ideas shared and enthusiasm to move forward! 

We hope that an elected PTA will be in place 

shortly who will no doubt appreciate your 

support as events are planned. Watch this 

space!  

Electronic Reading Records 
Visit the Welcome Page on our school website 

and use our new interactive wall to share 

feedback on electronic reading records! 

Simply click the pink circle:  
 

St Thomas More Feast Day – 22 June 
 

For w/c 21/06, Tuesday and Wednesday 

lunch options will swap so that the children 

can enjoy a burger and wedges picnic lunch 

outside as we celebrate Feast day on 22/06. 

Congratulations Mr and Mrs Bower! 
 

Miss Jennison married recently and we’re 

sure you will join us in congratulating the 

new Mr and Mrs Bower as they embark 

upon their new chapter! We wish them a 

blessed and very happy future together as 

husband and wife.   
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